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ROSELLE PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 
WEBSITE PRIVACY POLICY 

 
 

The privacy of visitors to the Roselle Public Library District’s website is important to 
us.  Only the following information is collected and stored when you visit and use the 
Library’s website 
 

 your IP (internet protocol) address,  

 your ISP (internet service provider, such as AOL or Comcast),  

 the browser you used to visit our site (such as Internet Explorer or Firefox),  

 the time you visited our site, and  

 which pages you visited throughout our site. 
 
This information is used for statistical purposes and to improve the website; no 

personal information is collected.  
 

The Library does use cookies to store information when you visit your account.  This 
enables you to login to your account.  Your personal information is never sold or shared 
with third parties. 

 
Third-party advertisements or cookies are not used on our site. 

 
You can choose to disable or selectively turn off our cookies in your browser 

settings, or by managing preferences in programs such as Norton Internet 
Security.  However, this can affect how you are able to interact with your account on our 
site as well as other websites.  This could include the inability to login to services or 
programs. 
 

See Confidentiality of Library Records Policy for more information about your privacy 
in the Library.  
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